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Dear Colleagues,

 

We wanted to call your attention to the upcoming information sessions designed for parents to learn

about the high school admissions process, and invite you to share this information with your

constituents. For your convenience, we have provided a schedule of the upcoming meetings in

Queens. You can also download flyers for distribution among your constituents from the High School

Admissions web page.

 

All sessions will take place from 6:00 – 8:00pm

 

http://schools.nyc.gov/ChoicesEnrollment/High/default.htm
http://schools.nyc.gov/ChoicesEnrollment/High/default.htm


Queens

Thursday, May 12: Francis Lewis High School, 58-20 Utopia Parkway

Thursday, May 26: Long Island City High School,14-30 Broadway

 

 

If students or families have any specific questions, they can also talk to their school guidance

counselors, call the Office of Student Enrollment at 718-935-2399, or visit our website at

www.nyc.gov/schools/ChoicesEnrollment/High.

 

As always, if you have any other questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Office of Public

Affairs (OPA) at OPA@schools.nyc.gov or 212-374-2437.

 

Sincerely,

The OPA Team

 

Office of Public Affairs

NYC Department of Education

tel:718-935-2399
http://www.nyc.gov/schools/ChoicesEnrollment/High
mailto:OPA@schools.nyc.gov
tel:212-374-2437

